
 

 

 

           

Chwefror 2019 
February 2019 

Annwyl Riant / Warcheidwad, 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Noson Rieni Blwyddyn 12/13 Year 12/13 Parents’ Evening (4.00 p.m. - 6.30 p.m.) 
Dydd Mawrth Chwefror 12 /Tuesday 12 February 
 
This is a reminder to all parents/guardians of students in the Sixth Form that Parents’ 
Evening will be held on Tuesday 12th February 2019 from 4:00pm until 6:30pm. 
Please encourage your son/daughter to make appointments with their subject tutors, in 
order that you may discuss their performance; and how best to support them through A 
Level/AS Level study. 
 
All parents are invited as your son/daughter will receive their report as well as their Spring 
A Aiming High grades. This will hopefully inform the discussions with subject staff. With 
half-term approaching I hope that all of our students have a good break but ask them to 
spend the week consolidating their notes/files etc as well as getting up to date with any 
coursework. 
 
Finally, whilst I accept that parking provision at the school is limited; in view of recent 
complaints, can I please ask that you do not park your vehicles:- 
 
a) across residents’ drive ways 
b) in the disabled spaces adjacent to the leisure centre; which are reserved specifically 
for their disabled customers. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Mr G P Vernon 
Head of Sixth Form 


